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Thank you, Mr. President.

The United States warmly welcomes the Director General of the Ministry of Justice and the Israeli delegation to the UPR Working Group. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We note Israel’s continued commitment to its democratic traditions and values, its free elections, and its open society.  Would the government consider the following recommendations in terms of what could be done to:

1. Continue to afford and enhance the opportunity of all components of society, regardless of political or ideological affiliation, to have an effective voice in civil affairs?
2. Work to minimize the number and duration of administrative detention orders, and ensure any detainee through counsel can effectively challenge the legal basis for detention in court? 
3. Provide additional resources to Arab Israeli and Bedouin communities to improve their access to education, land and housing, healthcare, and employment?

Thank you.


